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Beaumont Newsletter for December 14, 2019

Monday, December 16th is Beaumont's day to

send volunteers to the PPS Clothes Closet at

Marshall. We still need 2 volunteers - please sign

up if you can help.

If you'd like to include Beaumont Middle School in

your charitable giving this year, there are ways at

every level of giving to support staff and

students. Some, like Blazers games,

BottleDrop and Honor with Books are highlighted below. You can designate

Beaumont as your recipient for Fred Meyer Community

Rewards orAmazonSmile which gives a percentage of your purchases (costs you

nothing). Donating food or outgrown, gently used winter clothing in all sizes

helps stock the Beaumont Community Closet. Financial donations in any

amount to theBeaumont Foundation or PTA are accepted year-round and always

welcome. Thank you for your support and Happy Holidays!
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SCHOOL NEWS

To All the Wonderful Beaumont Volunteers:
 Thanks so much to all of you for all you have done for Beaumont this year! In this season

of gratitude, I am thankful for you! Just a couple updates to end the year:

PPS Clothing Closet
We still need for two volunteers to join Alison Kalmanson, Thea Shiota, Chelsea Miller and
Melissa Sullivan at the PPS Clothing Closet on Monday from 9:00 am - 1:00 pm. If you
have half a day to spare to help PPS students and families find clothing for this cold and
rainy season, that would be terrific. Sign up here

Lunch & Recess Supervision
Mondays - Thursdays 12:30 - 1:15 pm, Fridays 12:15 - 1:00 pm
With colder weather our volunteer numbers for lunch and recess have been dwindling BUT
you are still needed! Please consider donating 45 minutes of your time for this job. 

Did you contribute to the Parent Teacher Conferences Potluck?
If so, please make sure you have claimed your clean (thanks to Norana Cooper) dishes
and utensils from the school office before school gets out on Friday.

Wishing you a restful and relaxing holiday, Emily

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c4eaaa823a3fe3-ptaclothing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4EAAA823A3FE3-beaumont2
mailto:ptabeaumontvolunteer@gmail.com?subject=Volunteer%20opportunities


Ho Ho Ho
With the holidays fast approaching, a unique idea for that hard-to-gift someone on

your list is a donation to Honor with Books. Your $25 donation will place a new high-
interest, hardback book in Beaumont's Library. The person you are gifting will receive

a handwritten notice of the gift with a likeness of the bookplate that carries his/her
name. Your giftee will know they are being warmly remembered and the students at

Beaumont will benefit by having a new and exciting book to read!
Donate electronically, or if you prefer to give by check, please email

Penny. Donations need to be received by December 15th so timely
acknowledgement can be made. Thank you and Happy Holidays from Friends of

Beaumont School! Questions?

        Name, Please?

Four 30-gallon trash bags containing coats, jackets and hoodies from the Lost and Found
were sent to the PPS Clothes Closet from Beaumont. They were washed, sent to Marshall
and will be distributed to children in need. Parents and guardians, we would prefer not to
have to do this again in the spring. Please put your child's name in his/her coat or hoodie.
Every effort is made to get clothing back to kids, if we can find a name. We also emptied
and sent out close to two dozen lunch bags, hoping they can be reused. The few we found
with names were taken to the office to be returned. With new apparel arriving as holiday
gifts, please take time to label these items. Thanks!

https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/Beaumont-Library-Fundraiser-Honor-with-B/SbhaTf
mailto:penelhaggard@gmail.com%C2%A0?subject=Books%20for%20Beaumont
mailto:penelhaggard@gmail.com%C2%A0?subject=Books%20for%20Beaumont


                                       Your Holiday Parties Can Help Beaumont
Collecting bottles and cans really does add up! We have raised nearly $2,000 for
Beaumont through BottleDrop since last year. If you are hosting a holiday party
this season, please consider grabbing a Blue Bag (or 2 or 3) and collect those
holiday beverage containers. Then all you have to do is drop them off at a nearby
BottleDrop depot and Beaumont benefit! Thank you. 

As this is an ongoing fundraiser, please email Marty Stockton if you would like
Beaumont PTA BottleDrop blue bags delivered to you. There is also a supply in the
school’s main office. 

Parents, Grandparents, and Friends of Beaumont:
We Could Use Your Help!

Currently staff are spending their own money to buy CORE Compliment treats for
students and it's starting to add up. We are looking for donations of small pre-packaged

snack items as well as small non-food items that students might find of interest. Below is a
list of some of the favorite things kids choose. Items can be brought to the office or up to

the library. Thank you in advance for your generosity.

Food Items
Red Vines
Fruit Snacks
Rice Crispies Treats
Snack size chips (Spicy & Regular)
Juice boxes
Small, individually wrapped non-
chocolate candies

Air Heads
Snack packs of Oreos
Non-Food Items:
Fidget toys
Small stuffed animals
Silly Putty
Stress/stretching toys

mailto:martystockton@comcast.net?subject=BottleDrop%20bags


Blazers Tickets Make Great Holiday Gifts Help (and help Beaumont
at the same time)

Buy those basketball lovers in your family some fun they can look forward to! In April, you
can join fellow Beaumont Middle School supporters at the Moda Center for Beaumont
Middle School Community Night! Why wait to buy tickets? Do it now - they'll make great
holiday gifts! Tickets start at $24.

Tuesday, April 7th vs. Cleveland Cavaliers - Purchase Deadline: March 6th 

All ticket holders are invited to enter the arena 30 minutes early to watch warm ups before
doors open! A portion of the ticket sales will be donated to the Beaumont Middle School
PTA. To buy tickets or for more information, check out Beaumont's Blazers link. 

8th Grade Families Only - BABY ADS!  
It’s time to place your BABY AD for the 2020 Yearbook. 

The deadline to place a baby ad in the yearbook is February 15.
Please follow the link below to get your baby ad in the yearbook:

1. Find an adorable photo of your child as a baby / toddler
2. Pay $15 for the ad on SchoolPay 
3. Use the following link to upload the photo 

Yearbooks Still Available
Beaumont's award winning, student created, hard-

https://groupmatics.events/group/BeaumontMiddleSchool
https://groupmatics.events/group/BeaumontMiddleSchool
https://www.schoolpay.com/
http://bit.ly/beaumontbabyad


cover Yearbooks are on sale for $22 until Spring
Break then the price will increase to $25.

Yearbook order forms in the office or you can pay
online through your SchoolPay account.

 

Beaumont SUN Girls on the Run
 We are launching the Girls on the Run program at Beaumont and the team is

looking for volunteer coaches! Girls on the Run is a program for 3rd- to 5th-grade
girls and Heart & Sole is for 6th- to 8th-grade girls. We plan to launch the middle

school team. Practices start in March and go until May 18, meeting 2x per week.
(There are no practices over spring break and practice days have not been

determined yet). You do not have to be a runner, and no prior coaching experience is

https://www.schoolpay.com/


required! We are looking for individuals who are simply passionate about
encouraging girls to find their limitless potential. Please reach out to Deb Pleva  if

you have questions and/or check out the link.
 

Give Your 8th Grader the Gift of Travel
Sign Them Up for the East Coast Trip! 

The 2020 East Coast Trip would make a unique and memorable gift for your 8th
Grader. **PLEASE REGISTER OR EMAIL MS. TURNER ASAP - WE NEED TO

MAKE AIRLINE RESERVATIONS. Click HERE for the digital flyer.

The East Coast Trip is 8 days/7 nights (Friday, June 12 - Friday, June 19, 2020). This
travel adventure is an amazing way for students to experience our nation's heritage.
Destinations include Washington, DC, Lancaster County and Philadelphia, PA, and

New York City. 

Beaumont teacher Valerie Turner is co-planning the 2020 trip with West Sylvan
teacher Karen Rouse. We are both experienced East Coast Trip teachers! Education

Travel Services, Inc. is the locally-owned and -operated travel company putting
together this incredible trip. Christine French is our ETSI account manager, and you

can reach her by email  or call (503) 653-3988. You can also email Ms. Turner. 

The estimated price for this 8-day, 7-night adventure of a lifetime is $3,605. The price
is all-inclusive. ETSI provides and organizes round-trip airfare, all activities, all meals,

admission fees, quality lodging (quad occupancy), nighttime security at each hotel,
on-site escorts, motorcoach transportation, and tour guides/drivers. Take a look at

our itinerary for more details.

Ready to register online today?

* Click on Registration/Payments
  *Choose "Register as a new user" then “Create a new account” and fill out the info

* IMPORTANT! This trip # is 2L21

RESOURCES FOR FAMILIES

mailto:Deb.Pleva@girlsontherun.org%C2%A0?subject=Girls%20On%20the%20Run
https://www.girlsontherunpdx.org/Coach
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ctxf5KwORg7Uc3J_4rHudd0Qzr7bNkifoPxfmKtRp_A/edit?usp=sharing
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/5850c057-ec70-46bd-ba07-78b935a7ec98/2020_East_Coast_Trip_Info.01.pdf
http://etsi.ws/
mailto:christine@etsi.ws%C2%A0?subject=Beaumont%20East%20Coast%20Trip
mailto:vturner@pps.net?subject=East%20Coast%20trip
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/e29597f2-cc71-4554-bada-aca5776bfb56/East_Coast_itinerary.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/e29597f2-cc71-4554-bada-aca5776bfb56/East_Coast_itinerary.pdf
http://www.etsi.ws/


Stop the Spread of Influenza Fast Flu Facts

The flu can affect anyone, young or old, at any time—even otherwise healthy
individuals.
Flu viruses can cause illness from early October to late May, however seasonal flu
activity most commonly peaks between December and March.
The best way to prevent the flu is to get a flu shot every year.

An annual flu vaccine is recommended for everyone 6 months and older.
Everyone should have their flu shot by Oct. 31 every year but even getting
one now will protect you into the spring when flu can be at its worst
Flu shots are free with insurance /Medicaid plans or low cost
Information en español

Do You or Your Student Need a Laptop or Internet Service? 
Internet Essentials from Comcast brings affordable, high-speed Internet to your home so

you can have greater access to homework, job opportunities, healthcare and benefits,

education resources, and more. Check to see if you meet eligibility requirements (en

español)

https://espanol.cdc.gov/enes/flu/index.htm
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/93c13f6c-36b6-4197-87a0-23321e65c93b/Comcast_Essentials_Flyer_Spanish.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/3e536464-d5a7-4392-871c-cce9c39a25f1/Comcast_Essentials_Flyer_Eng_Span.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/93c13f6c-36b6-4197-87a0-23321e65c93b/Comcast_Essentials_Flyer_Spanish.pdf


Conexiones, through Latino Network, is a program offered at Beaumont supporting 7th and

8th Grade students to develop self-confidence as Lations/as and to achieve academically

and socially. Register through SUN School. 

COMMUNITY NEWS

WINTER WEATHER ALERTS
Stay informed this winter - create a new account or login here if you have already

subscribed to PBOT notifications. Then choose the PBOT notifications you want to
receive via email or text including news releases, traffic advisories, and winter

weather information. 

FREE family events: Winter Fix-It
Fairs 
Embrace the rain and learn how to stay
safe and comfortable while getting around

https://www.latnet.org/
mailto:malcolm.parker@portlandoregon.gov?subject=Conexiones%20at%20Beaumont
https://www.portlandoregon.gov/transportation/article/327886?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORPORTLAND/subscriber/new


Portland on foot, by bike or by transit all
winter long.

Fix-It Fairs are FREE events that teach
you easy ways to save money and keep
your family healthy.

Join us for Fix-It Fairs at:

Ockley Green Middle School on
Saturday, January 25

Floyd Light Middle School on
Saturday, February 29 

Reminder: Newsletter Deadline
If you have an announcement that would be of interest to the school community,

please email to the Beaumont Newsletter Coordinator for inclusion in the newsletter.
Submissions by 10 pm on Thursdays will be included in that week's newsletter. 
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